
Last chance 
It’s not too late! The order deadline is quickly approaching. 
Act now to support your school and celebrate your child’s 
creativity. Catalogs will be sent home from your child’s 
teacher.  Don’t worry if you haven’t received your catalog.  
Parents are able to look up your child’s artwork online.   
 
 
The deadline for orders is 4/12/2021. 

Easy Ways to Order: 

1. Online: www.Square1Art.com/Shop 

2. Phone: 888-332-3294 

Need to find your child’s art online? Use our art search. 

Together, we can help support the school, build your child’s 

self-esteem, and create lasting keepsake memories of your 

child’s art to enjoy for years! 
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